
 
 

ELECTRICAL PRODUCT SAFETY RECALL – 

AFFECTED PRODUCTS 

The products that are subject of the recall are the AEG 58V 8Ah Ultimate HD Battery 

#A58BAT18 and the AEG 58V 4Ah Ultimate Battery #A58BAT14 pictured below: 

 

                                             

 

The batteries have been sold through Bunnings, Tool Kit Depot retailers or AEG Onsite Trade 
Solutions throughout Australia from 26th September 2022 to 5th January 2023.  
 
These batteries may have been sold with tools in a combination kit format, sold seperately or 
reddemed as part of a promotion. The range of products sold that may include these 
batteries are: 
 

AEG Product Code Product Description 

A58BAT14 AEG 58V Ultimate Battery 4.0Ah 

A58BAC14 AEG 58V Charger & Ultimate Battery 4.0Ah   

ALM58LI402 AEG 58V Lawn Mower Cordless Kit 2 x 4.0Ah 

A58BAT18 AEG 58V Battery Ultimate HD 8.0Ah  

A58BLW18 AEG 58V Blower Cordless Kit 8.0Ah 

A58CHS18B8 AEG 58V Chainsaw 18in Cordless Kit 8.0Ah  

A58LMWSP282 AEG 58V Lawn Mower 21in SP Cordless Kit 2 x 8.0Ah  

A58LTR18 AEG 58V Line Trimmer Cordless Kit 8.0Ah 

A58BCT18 AEG 58V Brushcutter Cordless Kit 8.0Ah 

 
Please contact Techtronic Industries Australia Pty Limited by telephone or email for either a 
replacement or refund if your batteries are within the affected serial manufacturing code 
range. 
 

Contact Details:   

Telephone: 1300 859 017 (Monday to Friday 8am – 5pm AEDT)  

Email: customerservice@aegpowertools.com.au 


